
WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 

15, 2013 at 7:30 PM in the Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal 

Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an 

application filed by New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC/AT & T Mobility Corp. for 

environmental impact and design review approval pursuant to Section 7.3 of the 

Westwood Zoning Bylaw to install up to six (6) antennae and upgrade ancillary antenna 

equipment on the existing Dedham-Westwood Water District water tanks located at 213 

Fox Hill Street, known as Assessor’s Map 9, Parcel 065.  Property Owner:  Dedham-

Westwood Water District. 

 

The plans and application are available for inspection during regular business hours at the 

Planning Board office.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing 

and make their views known to the Planning Board. 

 

John J. Wiggin 

Chairman 

Westwood Planning Board 

 

 


